
From: 
To: 

"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 5/10/2023 8:44:10 AM 
Subject: Upcoming Information Bulletin - Noise Control Bylaw Review Engagement Launch (May 10, 202 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am writing to inform you that the City will be issuing the information bulletin below today regarding the engagement 
launch for the Noise Control Bylaw review. Please keep this information bulletin embargoed unti l it goes live from the City 
media emai l account this morning. 

The online survey will run until May 30 and is open to anyone who lives, works or operates a business in Vancouver. 
Feedback received will help ident ify area of focus for staff and shape future revisions to the by-law. Results will be 
included in an update to you from staff later t his year. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOJVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xwma8kwayam (Musqueam), 
S~WlSWt'.17mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsle il-Waututh) Nations. 

City of Vancouver 
Information bulletin 
May 10, 2023 

Tell us your thoughts about Noise in Vancouver 

The City of Vancouver is undertaking an extensive review to modernize and enhance the Noise Control 
By-law. As a part of the first phase of this multi-year project the City is seeking input from everyone who 
lives, works or operates a business in Vancouver. 

The City is asking people to share what they think about the City's approach to regulating noise in 
Vancouver and identify areas that could be improved. The online survey should take around 10-15 
minutes to complete. 

The City supports protecting the publ ic's right to enjoy public spaces without unreasonable noise 
nuisances, while also supporting economic and cultural activity and growth. Feedback received will help 
identify area of focus for staff and shape future revisions to the by-law. Results will be included in an 
update to Council later this year. 

Get involved\u8239 
Visit the Shape Your City page to learn more about the Noise Control By-law review and to complete the 
onl ine survey, which is open until May 30. Auto-translations are available at the top of the page. 
\u8239 
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Media contact: 
Civic Engagement and Communications 
media@vancouver.ca 
 
 




